
From: DEGAGNE Julia * DEQ
To: "Ragan, Anita"
Cc: EISELE Michael * DEQ; GISKA JR * DEQ; "Chad Darby"; Leslie Riley
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Hi Anita,

Yes, given the timing of the Title V permit application deadline we will revise the due date for my
request below (made on May 4, 2023) to May 26, 2023.

Please reach out to me before the new due date if your team has any questions about the request.

Sincerely,­­­
 

Julia DeGagné (she/her)
Air Toxics Project Manager
Oregon Department of Environmental Quality
700 NE Multnomah St. Ste 600
Portland, OR  97232
Cell: 503-866-9643

From: Ragan, Anita <Anita.Ragan@hovo.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 8, 2023 1:45 PM
To: DEGAGNE Julia * DEQ <Julia.DEGAGNE@deq.oregon.gov>
Cc: EISELE Michael * DEQ <Michael.EISELE@deq.oregon.gov>; GISKA JR * DEQ
<JR.GISKA@deq.oregon.gov>; 'Chad Darby' <cdarby@maulfoster.com>; Leslie Riley
<lriley@maulfoster.com>
Subject: RE: Hollingsworth & Vose Fiber Company - CAO 3/1/2023 Request Response

Julia,

Thank you for your timely review of our waste bag emission calculations. We understand the request
and will be pulling information together to respond. As I believe Leslie Riley explained, we are in the
final stages of preparing our Title V permit application, which is due by May 22.  As a result, facility
staff and our consultants are working very hard to get that completed on time. If it is possible we’d
like to request a two week extension to May 26, in order to submit the information you requested.
Please let us know if this would be acceptable.

Thank you,  

Anita

Anita.Ragan@hovo.com  | Phone:  + 541-554-8103
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